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GLENDENNING TRAINING 

GROUND UPDATE 
We are back!  See you at training. 

 

NOTICE OF JUNE 2022 

GENERAL MEETING 
Date: Wednesday, 8 June 2022 

Time: 7.30pm 

 

Location: At present, we hope to 
hold the meeting in our building 
at Owen Street Glendenning. 
 
Please watch our website and 
facebook page for any late 
updates on venue. 
 
All club members are invited to 
attend the June 2022 General 
Meeting. As well as general club 
business and reports, an update 
and important information will be 
provided regarding the ongoing 
building work at the training 
grounds at Owen Street 
Glendenning. 
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PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
At last, we are back training at 

Glendenning. It has been 

wonderful to see familiar faces 

over the last 2 weeks. Welcome 

back everyone. While not 

complete, works are at least 

under way at Glendenning.  

 

We have been promised 

completion by the end of May  

2022. Local Counsellor Bob 

Fitzgerald has been a strong 

supporter of our cause. His help 

along with my discussion with the 

Mayor, the Petition and my 

attendance at a Council meeting 

have raised our profile and 

ensured things have begun to 

move. I continue to have weekly 

contact with Council officers to 

keep things moving.  

 

I do thank each and every one of 

you for your patience and look 

forward to seeing more of you 

return over the next few weeks. 

Your help with the petition was 

an enormous boost to the cause. 

Remember to rug up a as you 

return to training and wear 

waterproof shoes as it is getting 

cold on the grounds and damp 

underfoot.  

 

A big thank you to those who 

joined in March for your patience. 

We thought we would have you 

training in March and April but 

welcome now. It has been good 

to get you started.  

 

I look forward to seeing members 

at the June general Meeting and 

hopefully seeing many of you at 

our June trial. 

 

Denise President, BKTC 



 
 

 

 

 

Be safe at training: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interclub Challenge 23 July 

2022 

 
Attention all trialing members. 
The Interclub Challenge is on 
23rd July at Castle Hill 
Showground. 
 
We need to make up teams of six 
dogs with 1UD, 2x Open, 1 
Novice (CD), one CCD and 1 Rally 
Novice. If you want to be a part of 
Team Blacktown, let me know and 
get an entry form to me. I’ll need 
to know within the next 2-3 
weeks. It’s a fun day, there’s no 
pressure, so join in and have a 
go. 
 
Talk to our chief instructor Steve 
for more information. 
 

 

 

 

Contact us! 

CORRESPONDENCE AND 

NEWSLETTER 

All Club correspondence or 

enquiries should be addressed in 

writing to 

 

The Secretary 

Blacktown Kennel & Training Club 

Inc 

13 Barnard Crescent  

OAKHURST NSW 2761 

 

Or message us via facebook. 

 

For admin purposes, please keep 

us informed of change of email 

addresses. 

 

All members are encouraged to 

contribute to the newsletter. 

Please send us your training 

photographs, awards, 

achievements and your 

suggestions! 

Email the club newsletter at: 

theblacktownbark@gmail.com 
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